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Hospice of the Valley – New Volunteer Training
Are you interested in making a difference in the lives of others?

Volunteers needed to visit Hospice of the Valley patients in
Columbiana, Mahoning and Trumbull Counties

New Volunteer Training will be held on
Tuesday, June 18th
Tuesday, June 25Th
Tuesday, July 2nd
Tuesday, July 9th
Tuesday July 16th 
Each session will be from 5PM – 8:30PM
at the Hospice House
9803 Sharrott Rd.
Poland, Ohio 44514

Please contact the Volunteer Department for an application and to                reserve your spot, PH: 330-549-5902
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